
 

Ref: IIST/28/22-23                                Date: 04/12/2022 

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

We are pleased to inform that “Annual Sports Day” is being organized on                

8th December (Thursday) 2022. The program will comprise of series of sports activities.  

Note: Students should come only in respective house T shirts.  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Principal(Interim) 

 

 

 

 

  


